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We hope that you are all well and have enjoyed the first spring 

term now we are in February, the days are getting slightly 

lighter even if the temperatures are s t i l l  rather cold! It 

has been beautiful to see the Forest school in all its frost-

ed glory, especially with number of the improvements Mr 

Kitch and the children have implemented. 

We have been lucky enough to watch the Yr 5 assemblies this term, which have certainly included some 
fantastic performances from the children along with highlights such as the parent quiz to really test 
those listening skills in the space assembly. Well done Yr 5! It has also been 
great to see how enthusiastic lower school are when it comes to cooking, this 
term Yr 3 have been making sandwiches which they have loved, and Yr 4
have made crumbles which looked delicious! 

 
Laura Cutts and Sarah Heaney, Headteachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Messages this term from our Assemblies 
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Beautiful art by Isla 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In Year 3, the fantastic online learning platform ‘NumBots’ has been introduced. This focuses 
on supporting the children’s understanding of number bonds and to help their addition and 

subtraction skills. These are the essential building blocks for higher-level maths concepts 

 

 

Logging In: The children have been shown how to log in and have brought home a 
username label containing their unique login details. 

 

Important: Please don’t allow siblings, friends or family to answer for them, as the pro-
gramme progresses at the pace of each child. Do feel free to support your child if they’re 

stuck and give them encouragement to keep trying even if it takes a number of times to com-
plete a level. 

 

 

 

Little and often 

In order to get the best out of NumBots, we recommend that children play regularly for 
short bursts at a time, aiming for 4 minutes, five times a week. 

MATHS 



Year 3 
Some excellent work from Year 3 including the                                                                     

fossilisation process, multiples of 10 and exploring New Delhi.  



Year 4 
Year 4 have been looking at the journey of                                                             

bananas and cocoa beans in Geography this term.  



Year 5 
A brilliant piece of work from Vannessa. The class had 

to create their own topographical map of countries 

surrounding the Alps and label them.  



Year 6 
Beautiful art by Isla 

Year 6 have been writing biographies on 

influential figures who inspire them! 


